
Rochelle Community Consolidated School District 231 
August 13, 2019 Special Budget Workshop Meeting 

 
 
The Board of Education of Rochelle Community Consolidated School District #231 in Ogle  
and Lee Counties, Illinois met for a Special Budget Workshop meeting in the Rochelle Middle 
School Library Media Center on August 13, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. Upon roll call: Mrs. Reif - 
present; Mr. Zepeda - present; Mr. Van Hise - present; Mrs. Tess - present; Mrs. Vaughn - absent; 
Mr. Builta - present; Mr. Casey - absent.  Present - 6, Absent - 1. 
 
Superintendent Harper, Assistant Superintendent Doyle, and Principal Adolph were also present. 
 
Mrs. Vaughn arrived at 6:38 pm. 
 
Special Reports: 
 
Superintendent Harper presented the tentative budget for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
The budget was reviewed.  Presentation of the budget will be held at a public meeting on 
September 17, 2019.  (Ex. “A”) 
 
There being no further business, Mrs. Vaughn moved adjournment and was seconded by Mr.Van 
Hise.  Upon roll call all members voted as follows:  Mrs. Reif - aye; Mr. Zepeda - aye; Mr. Van 
Hise - aye; Mrs. Tess - aye; Mrs. Vaughn - aye; Mr. Builta - aye.  Motioned carried.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:51 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________    ___________________________________ 
       Steve Builta, Board Vice-President       Trisha Vaughn, Board Secretary 
 
 
  


